Ealing Council Consultation on the proposed funding arrangements for 
2021-22

Response Form
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please submit your completed form by email to TalwarR@ealing.gov.uk by Friday 16th October 2020.

Introduction
1. Would you like to provide an email address?

Email:

2. Would you like to tell us the name of your organisation?

Organisation:

Supplements
Of the funding that will be transferred to providers from the LA, 10% will be allocated using supplements
3. Is 10% the correct amount that should be allocated via supplements?

Yes

No

If NO please provide some further comments;




4. Is 5% (0.26per hour £148.20 per year) the correct amount to be funded via the mandatory deprivation supplement?

Yes

No

If NO please provide some further comments;


5. Is 5% (up to 0.26per hour £148.20 per year) the correct amount to be funded via the quality supplement?

Yes

No

If NO please provide some further comments;




6. Should Ealing consider reducing the value of the Deprivation and Quality supplement and include Efficiency and Flexibility into our formula?


Yes

No

Comments

Inclusion Funding


7. Do you support the proposal to continue with the current arrangements of the Early Years Inclusion Funding? If you do not support the arrangement what changes do you suggest.

Yes

No

Comments






Central Spend

8. Do you support the proposal to continue with the current arrangements of the Early Years Central Spend? If you do not support the arrangement what changes do you suggest?

Yes

No

Comments




If you would like to explain a response submitted in more detail or if you have any further comments, please share here;
